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Comments: As a Native American and a rock climber for over 25 years, I am supportive of asking permission

from Native peoples when looking at National Forest Service land, and ensuring that we are protecting cultural

and natural resources.

 

However, I am against restricting the establishment of new routes to "existing climbing opportunities" on non-

Wildnerness lands. Non-Wilderness climbing management policy should keep in place opportunities for new

anchors UNLESS and UNTIL analyses determine climbing should be restricted to protect cultural and natural

resources. 

 

Chokma'shki (thank you in Chickasaw) for considering this request.

 


